From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL"
"Dobrovolny, Jerry" <jerry.dobrovolny@yvancouver.ca>
Date: 9/5/2018 7:37:10 AM
Subject: Water main break - Georgia St

Greetings Mayor and Council,

| am writing to advise that Engineering staff are currently responding to a water main break at Georgia
/Hornby. Traffic on Georgia has been reduced to 1 lane eastbound and 2 lanes westbound. Hornby is open.

Within the next 2 hours, our crews expect to have an estimate of the time required to repair the break. We are
hoping it can be completed today, but are awaiting that confirmation.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BCV5Y 1v4

604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca
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